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Updated information 30th July 2020 

Competition dates fixed: 13-18th April 2021 

Training days fixed: 10-12th April 2021 

With the global Covid19 pandemic ongoing the ICF headquarters and ICF Canoe Polo Committee 

together with the hosts Italy (FICK and Host Organising Committee)are still working towards staging 

the 2021 ICF Canoe Polo World Championships following the postponement of the dates in 2020. 

Greg Smale, Chair of the ICF Canoe Polo 

Committee: 

‘Firstly, I hope this update finds all those involved with this event in good health along with your 

families. I’m sure we all have stories and some of you/us heartache over the ongoing pandemic. 

Following close co-operation with Italy and a number of meetings to discuss options I’m pleased to 

be able to confirm for your diaries the confirmed dates.’ 

‘We have no doubts in the ability of Italy to organise these championships and I’m pleased to inform 

all the venue itself, including the outdoor swimming pool, is now back open and has been for a few 

weeks.’ 

‘We continue to liaise closely with the hosts and will update further in due course. We are of course, 

like many across the world, watching the pandemic data and for global participation/qualification 

for World Games etc paying particular attention to the flight situation.’ 

‘Countries affected significantly by Covid19 are beginning to re-start Canoe Polo with some 

understandable restrictions which is after a very hard few months a significant step forward’.  

‘The first formal Bulletin for the World Championship will be circulated circa end of September and 

until you receive formal notification please DO NOT book any flights/accommodation yet’. 

‘One again from us all the best of health and we will be in contact again soon’. 


